- OO T,
Flop's Register of Shipping,

-1, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

8th November, 1932.

Dear 8ir,

1 have t9 acknovwledge bhe receipt of your
ietter of the Urd instant relative to the steamer "MOCAMBIQUE"
and with reference to your remarks that the condltions of
ageignment will be complied with and the new marke cut in and
verified on the ship's return tooyour port about the middle
of December, I have to say that or receipt of your verification
of marking form, the claseification certificates for this
vessel will be forwarded without delay .

1 am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretarye.

G. T. B. Scullard, Eeqg.,

LISBON.



